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Ryan Jenkins was victorious in Medway last year

The entry closing date for the Bribar Medway Grand Prix has been extended to this Wednesday 22nd May to
allow you extra time to join in the final grand prix of the season.

This year’s Bribar Medway Grand Prix, June 8-9th, will be a celebratory occasion where all the trophies and
monies are handed out across the bands for the overall Champion, will you be one of them?

Download Bribar Medway Grand Prix Entry Form here
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